
 
 

 

      Date: May 09, 2020
  

To  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai, Maharashtra 400001 

To 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai, Maharashtra 
400051 

  
Dear Sir, 
 

Re: Resuming of operations with effect May 09, 2020  
  

As per the directives issued by the Government of India and respective State Governments, the 
Company and its subsidiaries have resumed partial sales operations from their warehouses located in 
Delhi NCR with effect from May 09, 2020. 

The Company has been focusing on ensuring safety and business continuity within the guidelines issued 
by the government and health authorities. The operations are being resumed after undertaking necessary 
health and safety measures to combat COVID-19 crisis. 

Request you to kindly take note of the above. 
 
Thanking You. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


